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Media Note
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Washington, DC
August 29, 2017

The United States hosted the 8th annual U.S.-China Dialogue on the Law of the
Sea and Polar Issues at the U.S. Coast Guard First District Headquarters in
Boston, Massachusetts August 28-29. Experts from U.S. and Chinese foreign
affairs and maritime agencies exchanged views on a wide range of issues
related to oceans, the law of the sea, and the polar regions. The delegations
were led by Evan Bloom, Director for Ocean and Polar Affairs in the Bureau of
Oceans and International Environmental and Scientific Affairs of the U.S.
Department of State, and Ma Xinmin, Deputy-Director General in the Department
of Treaty and Law in China’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs. The United States
and China supported deepening U.S.-China dialogue on these issues in future
meetings. China plans to host the next round in 2018.

For further information, please contact Yoon Nam at namys@state.gov.
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Calls With Japanese and Republic of
Korea Foreign Ministers

Readout
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
August 29, 2017

The following is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Tillerson spoke on separate calls with Japanese Foreign Minister
Taro Kono and Republic of Korea (R.O.K.) Foreign Minister Kang Kyung-wha to
discuss North Korea’s launch of a missile that overflew Japan.

They agreed the launch was an escalation of North Korean provocations and
showcased the dangerous threat posed by North Korea to the United States,
Japan, the R.O.K., and countries around the world.

Secretary Tillerson reaffirmed with Ministers Kono and Kang the strength of
our alliances with Japan and the R.O.K., as well as the ironclad commitment
of the United States to their defense.

Secretary Tillerson agreed with the two ministers to continue close
coordination on efforts to increase pressure on North Korea to show the
regime that its repeated violations of UN Security Council resolutions will
only result in condemnation and isolation from the international community.
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Press Releases: Moldova National Day

Press Statement
Rex W. Tillerson

Secretary of State

Washington, DC
August 27, 2017

On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, congratulations
to the government and people of Moldova as you celebrate the anniversary of
your independence.

For the past 26 years, the United States has supported Moldova’s pursuit of a
prosperous European future characterized by a respect for democratic
principles, human rights, and the rule of law. We are committed to helping
Moldova find a resolution to the Transnistrian settlement process that will
guarantee Moldova’s sovereignty and territorial integrity within its
internationally recognized borders, including a special status for
Transnistria. We look forward to building upon our relationship and advancing
our common goals of democracy, security, and prosperity.
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Department Spokesperson

Washington, DC
August 26, 2017

We are deeply troubled by the August 24 arrest and three month pretrial
detention of Mehman Aliyev, the prominent editor-in-chief of Azerbaijan’s
only remaining independent media outlet, Turan Information Agency. Other
restrictive actions against Turan, including freezing its bank accounts and
initiating tax evasion charges against it, are also troubling. These actions
by the government of Azerbaijan to curtail freedom of press and to further
restrict freedom of expression are the latest in a negative trend that
includes the government’s May decision to block access to Radio Free
Europe/Radio Liberty and other independent media websites.

We urge the government of Azerbaijan to immediately release Mehman Aliyev,
and all those incarcerated for exercising their fundamental freedoms, in
accordance with its international obligations and OSCE commitments.
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The United States strongly condemns deadly attacks on security forces in
Burma’s northern Rakhine State. We extend our condolences to the victims and
their families. As government and security forces act to prevent further
violence and bring those responsible for the attacks to justice, we expect
them to do so in a way that is consistent with the rule of law, protects and
respects human rights and fundamental freedoms, demonstrates transparency,
and avoids inflaming a tense situation. We urge all in Burma, including in
Rakhine State, to work toward peace and stability through their words and
actions.

These attacks and the continuing challenges in Rakhine State underscore the
importance of implementing the recommendations in the final report of the
Kofi Annan-led Rakhine Advisory Commission released on August 24. We welcome
the release of the report, as well as the Burmese government’s commitment to
review and carry out the recommendations as quickly as possible. The United
States has offered its support to the government as it works to address the
long-term challenges addressed in the Commission’s report, including poverty,
underdevelopment, shortcomings in government services and access to justice,
and the need for improved security and better treatment of local populations,
including ensuring a credible, transparent citizenship process for all people
in Rakhine and lifting restrictions on freedom of movement.
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